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26th September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am pleased to invite you to attend a Parents’ Information Evening for Year 9 students on Monday 6th October 
2025, 4.00pm – 5.00pm. This meeting has been organised to share important information about your child’s learning 
at Swanlea School. 
  
There will be a presentation from your child’s Learning Co-ordinator, Ms Yousuf, who will introduce the Year 9 
programme to you. 
 
We have also arranged presentations to be delivered by core subject’s leaders and RE and Option C. Each 
presentation will provide you an opportunity to find out more about what your child is learning in these core subjects 
and what you can do to support at home. You will also be provided with a booklet to take home with you, which 
summarises the learning taking place for your child in all subjects. 
  
We believe you will find this Parent Information Evening invaluable in supporting your child’s learning and we look 
forward to seeing you on Monday 6th October 2025 at 4.00pm in the school Assembly Hall.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Ms Khatun   Ms Yousuf 
Assistant Headteacher  Learning Co-ordinators  
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